
BROMSGROVE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

COUNCIL  21st April 2021 
 
 

NOTICE OF MOTION 

The following Notice of Motion has been submitted in accordance with Procedure 

Rule 10 by Councillor L. Mallett. 

A Western Distributor Road for Bromsgrove 

Council notes the WCC JMP Western Bypass Report, 2015. This report was 

subsequently discredited as a basis for understanding the feasibility of such a 

scheme in research commissioned by Bromsgrove Council in 2018.  

Council resolves to urgently review the case and formally assess the feasibility of the 

Western Distributor /Relief Road. This would allow the incorporation of this scheme, 

should it be found to be feasible, into all relevant planning documents and funding 

opportunities, at the earliest opportunity.  

 


